DEB
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October 13, 1982

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
ACT REQUEST
M J.M ) | ':EDJ:IQ-ZL)-. 6/9k9
r. J.M. Felton
Director Q‘C 'd /0 -/..S’*—fl-
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: Freedom of Information Act Request

Dear Mr. Felton:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (5 U.S.C.
§552) and NRC Regulations (10 C.F.R. Part 9), Debevoise &
Liberman requests copies of all documents prepared by or
on behalf of NRC setting forth NRC policy concerning (1)
the issuance of press releases by NRC in connection with
its enforcement and licensing activities and (2) the cover-
age of NRC licensing or other NRC hearings by the media.

Ve would appreciate your prompt response to this
request within the ten working day period affored by 10
C.F.R. Part 9.
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Sanford L. hartman
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P e April 27, 1983
Sanford Hartman, Esquire
Debevoise & Liborman
1200 Seventeenth Street, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 T0 FOIA-82-490

Dear Mr. Hartmen:

This is in final response to your letter dated October 3, 1982, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, all documents
setting forth NRC policy concerning (1) the issuances of press releases
by the NRC in connection with its enforcement and licensing activities
and (2) the coverage of NRC licensing or other hearings by the media.

Document 1 of the appendix is already available in the NRC Public Document
Room (PDR) .ocated at 1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, DC. Document 2

is a copy of the portion of the Investigative Procedure Memorandum No.
82-002 dealing with the issuances of press releases. The other portions
of the memorandum are outside the scope of the request. i

This completes action on your request.

Sincerely,
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J. M. Felton, Director
! Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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Undzated

re:  FOIA-RZ-290

APPENDIX

Transcript of Cormission meeting; Discussion of NRC
Enforcement Policy

Office of Investigation's Investicative Procedure Memorandum
No. 82-002; Contacts with News Media. (Only those portions

subject to the request, remaining portions deleted)



